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NOTICE- A MINIMUM OF 20,000SF OF TEMPORARY WAREHOUSE SPACE NEEDED

October 31, 2017

Each year the Oklahoma Department of Human Services (OKDHS) distributes food for Thanksgiving Dinners to approximately 300 to 400 Oklahoma families in need. They also fulfill approximately 5,000 to 6,000 Christmas wish lists for children in DHS custody.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Approximately 20,000 to 100,000 SF of temporary warehouse space is needed to store and prepare for distribution these donated items from Nov. 11 to Dec. 31, 2017.  In the past, space has graciously been donated for these community projects.  

Please contact Debbie Holt with OKDHS if you have any available space that could be donated to fulfill this need.
 
Debbie Holt
Deborah.holt@okdhs.org
(405) 272-4165
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